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Felicia Miller - Orange Grove Power Project 

From: "Anthony J Arand" 

To: 

Date: 9/23/2007 10:03 PM 

Subject: Orange Grove Power Project 

CC: "SuzanneArand" , 
Attachments: "SuzanneArand" , 

Dear Ms.Miller, 

Iwanted to give you a heads-up that our Company will be submitting documents to staff in opposition to this project on Monday at the 
Fallbrook meeting. Attached is the Cover Letter I plan on reading into the record at the meeting, and will submit the balance of the 
supporting documents I reference in my letter in hard copy and on a CD to Staff at the meeting. 

Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me with any questions 

Sincerely. 

Anthony J Arand 
CEO 
Envirepel Energy, Inc. 
1390 Engineer St. 
Vista, CA. 92081 
www.envire~el.com 
760-598-9194 FAX 760-598-9191 
760-644-7269 direct 
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September 23,2007 

Mr. James Boyd, Vice Chair 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-12 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Mr. Boyd, 

As CEO of Envirepel Energy Inc., who has worked for four years now to develop an ultra low emissions 
90 MW renewable energy project for the 69 KV circuit between the Via Monserate and Pala substations, 
I would like to submit the following documents to the Commission Staff to review under the Comment 
process for the Orange Grove Energy Project proposed for the Pala Sub station: 

1. Letter of Opposition to be submitted to the California Public Utilities Commission 
2. Letter of Opposition to this project under Title 20, Appendix B 
3. Data Adequacy Worksheet comments for Six Month expedited Process 
4. GE LM 6000 Estimated performance data sheet 
5. Fallbrook Renewable Energy Facility Executive Summary 
6. Emissions calculations for developments within the six mile study area 
7. Environmental Impact Reports from some of the surrounding projects 

I did not wish to be put into a position to oppose energy generation efforts in support of San Diego Gas 
& Electric, but after meeting with the developer, they have left our Company no choice. 

The State, when given the choice between a viable renewable energy project and a convention a1 energy 
project on the same circuit, has an obligation to allow the renewable project priority over the gas fired 
project in support of the Bio-energy Task force that you personally chair. 

I will make myself and my staff available to the Commission to answer any questions resulting from our 
submission. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony J Arand 
CEO 

1390 Engineer, Vista, CA 9208 1 


